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Welcome back after a very sunny half term! I hope that everyone managed to enjoy the
beautiful weather and had a much deserved rest.  It looks like the lovely weather is
here to stay for a while. Please ensure that you apply suncream to your child before
school and that they wear a named sunhat. Can they also bring a named water bottle to
school too? We have so many exciting things planned for your children, please see the
dates for your diary section. We would love to welcome parents back into school,
however, Covid restrictions will remain in place until the end of the summer term.
Unfortunately, this means that we cannot invite families to sports day this year.
Thank you,
Dawn Hunter

Values to live by

Each week we discuss and reflect upon values that we try to live by. These are the

values that we’ll be focussing on in June.

07.06.21 I know where I come from and I am proud of it

14.06.21 I can make sugar smart choices

21.06.21 I can appreciate different genres of music

28.06.21 I am ready for my new class

Amble around Amble reading challenge

Well done to everyone that took part in the reading challenge. If your child handed in

their challenge booklet then they will have received a certificate.

Prize draw winners:

Reception: Zach

Year 1: Jack

Year 2: Mara

Year 3: Joe C

Year 4:Hannah

One million steps challenge

We have set children the challenge of collectively taking one million steps to help raise

funds for school. Please look out for sponsorship forms and further information coming

soon!
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Times Tables Rock Star Challenge!

On Wednesday 30th June Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 will be taking part in the Amble First

School TTRS challenge. If you are unsure which times tables your child should know,

please contact their teacher.

Staffing

Sadly, Miss Gascoigne-Owens will be leaving us at the end of the summer term. Beth has

worked tirelessly for the school over the past four and a half years that she has been

with us and she will be missed. We wish Beth the best of luck in her new post.

School dinners

We understand that children sometimes want to change from a school dinner to a

packed lunch. As the kitchen plans orders in advance it would help us if you could please

let the office know one week in advance if your child would like to swap. Thank you.

We would like to say a hug thank you to Morrisons for their continued support. They

have provided school with many resources including books, seeds for planting and their

shopping discount supports our breakfast and afterschool club.

Best wishes
The Amble First School Team
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Diary dates

Date Activity

10.06.21 Year 3 to Clarty Commandos

11.06.21 KS1 Euro 2020 5-a-side tournament

14.06.21 Year 4 - Northside Surf and beach trip

22.06.21 Year 4 - Northside Surf

24.06.21 Year 4 to Clarty Commandos

25.06.21 Nursery and Reception Sports Day

25.06.21 Year 4 School Sleepover

30.06.21 Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day

Times Tables Rock Star challenge Y1, Y2, Y3& Y4

01.07.21 Year 3 and Year 4 Sports Day

06.07.21 Year 4 - Northside Surf

07.07.21 Transition Day

Children visit their new class (Year 4 to JCSC)

08.07.21 Year 2 to Clarty Commandos

09.07.21 Hoopstarz  - Whole school event

NHS “Birthday” Picnic party

12.07.21 Year 2 - Beach trip

13.07.21 Year 1 - Beach trip

Year 4 Leavers assembly (outside)

16.07.21 Break up for summer holidays

07.09.21 School reopens after summer holidays


